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Comments: I'm writing in support of changing the proposed route of the Pacific Northwest Trail to the southern
route in order to bypass threatened grizzly bear habitat. We have a better option in re-routing this trail that will
keep humans from further infringing on their habitat and increasing the threats grizzlies experience. Please
consider moving this trail as proposed by the Yaak Valley Forest Council and others.



